
Intervest Offices & Warehouses nv, (hereinafter Intervest), is a public regulated real estate company (RREC) 
founded in 1996 of which the shares are listed on Euronext Brussels (INTO) as from 1999. Intervest invests 
in high-quality Belgian office buildings and logistics properties that are leased to first-class tenants. The 
properties in which Intervest invests, consist primarily of up-to-date buildings that are strategically located in 
the city centre and outside municipal centres. The offices of the real estate portfolio are situated in and around 
centre cities such as Antwerp, Mechelen, Brussels and Leuven; the logistics properties are located on the 
Antwerp - Brussels - Nivelles, Antwerp - Limburg - Liège, and Antwerp - Ghent - Lille axes and concentrated 
in the Netherlands on the Moerdijk - ‘s-Hertogenbosch - Nijmegen, Rotterdam - Gorinchem - Nijmegen and 
Bergen-op-zoom - Eindhoven - Venlo axes. Intervest distinguishes itself when leasing space by offering more 
than square metres only. The company goes beyond real estate by offering ‘turn-key solutions’ (a tailor-made 
global solution for and with the customer), extensive services provisioning, co-working and serviced offices.

For more information, please contact Intervest Offices & Warehouses nv,  
public regulated real estate company under Belgian law, Gunther Gielen - ceo, T. + 32 3 287 67 87.  
https://www.intervest.be/en

PRESS RELEASE

1/1

Antwerp, 5 October 2020

 
Embargo until 05.10.2020, 8 am

Jean-Pierre Blumberg, chairman of 
the supervisory board of Intervest 
Offices & Warehouses, passed away.

He lost after one and a half year a courageous fight 
against a long illness.

Intervest Offices & Warehouses (hereinafter Intervest) says farewell to a 
great man. Jean-Pierre Blumberg was, as a business lawyer of reputation 
involved with a lot of initial public offerings, mergers and acquisitions in the 
Belgian business world. He spread knowledge also as professor at various 
universities. During a long period Intervest had the privilege to appeal to his 
professional experience and his typical, calm manner of consultation in all 
circumstances. Also during this particular difficult situation, he continued to 
assist the company with advice and action.

He was already an independent director in 2001 and was since 2016 also 
chairman of the board of directors (i.c. supervisory board) of Intervest.

He will be missed by many, not at least by his family and relatives.

The supervisory board, the management and staff of Intervest offer their 
sincere condolences.


